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May 7, 2024 

    
  
  
Mayor's Office 
 
 

DATE: May 7, 2024  

TO: Members of the City Council 

FROM: 
 

Mayor Eduard Martinez 
  

Subject: 
 

Pedro Ruiz Youth Council Appointment 

FINANCIAL IMPACT: N/A 

PREVIOUS COUNCIL 
ACTION:  
 

N/A 

STATEMENT OF THE 
ISSUE: 

Pedro Ruiz is applying for a vacant seat on the Richmond 
Youth Council 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 

APPOINT Pedro Ruiz to the Youth Council, term expires 
October 1, 2025 – Mayor’s Office (Mayor Eduardo 
Martinez 510-620-6503).                                 
 

 
DISCUSSION: 
 
Pedro Ruiz, who is applying for appointment, is a high school student in Richmond who 
has an interest and experience volunteering in the community. He has interned at 
Supervisor John Gioia’s Office and at local organizations. 
 
DOCUMENTS ATTACHED: 
 
Attachment 1 – Application for Pedro Ruiz  

AGENDA    

REPORT 


